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of death has the capacity to bring together a range of policy areas. Yet death is
often overlooked within policy debates in the UK and beyond, and within
gerontology. Bringing together a range of scholars engaged in policy associated
with death, this collection provides a holistic account of how death factors in
social policy. Within this, issues covered include inheritance, palliative care,
euthanasia, funeral costs, bereavement support, marginalised deaths and disposal
practices. At the heart of the book, the volume recognises that the issues
identified are likely to intensify and expand over the next twenty years, as death
rates continue to rise.
The making of British bioethics Duncan Wilson 2015-11-01 This electronic version
has been made available under a Creative Commons (BY-NC-ND) open access license.
The making of British bioethics provides the first in-depth study of how
philosophers, lawyers and other ‘outsiders’ came to play a major role in
discussing and helping to regulate issues that used to be left to doctors and
scientists. It details how British bioethics emerged thanks to a dynamic interplay
between sociopolitical concerns and the aims of specific professional groups and
individuals who helped create the demand for outside involvement and transformed
themselves into influential ‘ethics experts’. Highlighting this interplay helps us
appreciate how issues such as embryo research and assisted dying became highprofile ‘bioethical’ concerns in the late twentieth century, and why different
groups now play a critical role in developing regulatory standards and leading
public debates. The book draws on a wide range of original sources and will be of
interest to historians of medicine and science, general historians and
bioethicists.
To Comfort Always David Clark 2016-10-06 Palliative medicine was first recognised
as a specialist field in 1987. One hundred years earlier, London based doctor
William Munk published a treatise on 'easeful death' that mapped out the
principles of practical, spiritual, and medical support at the end of life. In the
intervening years a major process of development took place which led to
innovative services, new approaches to the study and relief of pain and other
symptoms, a growing interest in 'holistic' care, and a desire to gain more
recognition for care at the end of life. This book traces the history of
palliative medicine, from its nineteenth-century origins, to its modern practice
around the world. It takes in the changing meaning of 'euthanasia', assesses the
role of religious and philanthropic organisations in the creation of homes for the
dying, and explores how twentieth-century doctors created a special focus on end
of life care. To Comfort Always traces the rise of clinical studies, academic
programmes and international collaborations to promote palliative care. It
examines the continuing need to support development with evidence, and assesses
the dilemmas of unequal access to services and pain relieving drugs, as well as
the periodic accusations of creeping medicalization within the field. This is the
first history of its kind, and the breadth of information it encompasses makes it
an essential resource for those interested in the long-term achievements of
palliative medicine as well as the challenges that remain.
Self-Determination, Dignity and End-of-Life Care Stefania Negri 2012-02-03 By
providing an interdisciplinary reading of advance directives regulation in
international, European and domestic law, this book offers new insights into the
most controversial legal issues surrounding the debate over dignity and autonomy
at the end of life.
Seeking a Role Brian Harrison 2009-03-26 An impressively detailed but also
unusually wide-ranging analysis of post-war Britain in the 1950s and 60s, covering
everything from international relations to family life, the countryside to
manufacturing, religion to race, cultural life to political structures.
Understanding Assisted Suicide John Barry Mitchell 2007 Understanding Assisted
Suicide provides both a fresh take on this important topic and the context of
intelligent participation in the discussion. Uniquely, John Mitchell frames the
issue using his own experience of watching both his parents die, which led him to
ask fundamental questions about death, dying, religion, and the role of medicine
and technology in alleviating human suffering.
Euthanasia and Law in Europe John Griffiths 2008-05-21 This book is a successor to
J Griffiths, A Bood and H Weyers, Euthanasia and Law in the Netherlands (Amsterdam
University Press 1998) which was widely praised for its thoroughness, clarity, and
accuracy. The new book emphasises recent legal developments and new research, and
has been expanded to include a full treatment of Belgium, where since 2002
euthanasia has also become legal. The book also includes descriptions written by
local specialists of the legal situation and what is known about actual practice
in a number of other European countries (England and Wales, France, Italy,
Scandinavia, Spain, Switzerland). The book strives for as complete and
dispassionate a description of the situation as possible. It covers in detail: the substantive law applicable to euthanasia, physician-assisted suicide,
withholding and withdrawing treatment, use of pain relief in potentially lethal
doses, palliative and terminal sedation, and termination of life without a request
(in particular in the case of newborn babies); -the process of legal development
that has led to the current state of the law; -the system of legal control and its
operation in practice; -the results of empirical research concerning actual
medical practice. A concluding part deals with some general questions that arise
out of the material presented: Is the legalisation of euthanasia an example of the
decline of law or should it, on the contrary, be seen as part and parcel of the
increasing juridification of the doctor-patient relationship? Does the Dutch
experience with legalised euthanasia support the idea of a 'slippery slope' toward
a situation in which life-especially of the more vulnerable members of society-is
less effectively protected? Is it possible to explain and to predict when a
society will decide to legalise euthanasia?
A Merciful End Ian Dowbiggin 2003-01-09 While it may seem that debates over
euthanasia began with Jack Kervorkian, the practice of mercy killing extends back
to Ancient Greece and beyond. In America, the debate has raged for well over a
century. Now, in A Merciful End, Ian Dowbiggin offers the first full-scale
historical account of one of the most controversial reform movements in America.
Drawing on unprecedented access to the archives of the Euthanasia Society of
America, interviews with important figures in the movement today, and flashpoint
cases such as the tragic fate of Karen Ann Quinlan, Dowbiggin tells the dramatic
story of the men and women who struggled throughout the twentieth century to
change the nation's attitude--and its laws--regarding mercy killing. In tracing
the history of the euthanasia movement, he documents its intersection with other
progressive social causes: women's suffrage, birth control, abortion rights, as
well as its uneasy pre-WWII alliance with eugenics. Such links brought euthanasia
activists into fierce conflict with Judeo-Christian institutions who worried that
"the right to die" might become a "duty to die." Indeed, Dowbiggin argues that by

Disability Studies Colin Cameron 2013-11-12 This textbook brings together a wide
range of expert voices from the field of disability studies and the disabled
people's movement to tackle the essential topics relevant to this area of study.
From the outset disability is discussed from a social model perspective,
demonstrating how future practice and discourse could break down barriers and lead
to more equal relationships for disabled people in everyday life. An
interdisciplinary and broad-ranging text, the book includes 50 chapters on topics
relevant across health and social care. Reflective questions and suggestions for
further reading throughout will help readers gain a critical appreciation of the
subject and expand their knowledge. This will be valuable reading for students and
professionals across disability studies, health, nursing, social work, social
care, social policy and sociology.
Reproduction by Design Angus McLaren 2012-03-09 Drawing on novels, plays, science
fiction, and films of the 1920s and 1930s, this book examines modern science's
place in reproduction in British and American cultural history.
Merciful Release N. D. A. Kemp 2002 Aiming to provide a comprehensive study of the
British euthanasia movement, Kemp draws upon diverse historical issues which
illustrate the persistant failure of attempts to legalize euthanasia in the United
Kingdom.
A Concise History of Euthanasia Ian Dowbiggin 2007 Traces the controversial
history of euthanasia, examining evolving opinions about what constitutes a good
death and taking issue with the right-to-die movement over the question of
legalizing assisted suicide.
The Euthanasia/Assisted-Suicide Debate Demetra M. Pappas 2012-09-20 This revealing
volume explores recent historical perspectives on the modern euthanasia and
assisted-suicide debate and the political arenas in which it has unfolded. • Case
studies explain contemporary legal techniques in the handling of euthanasia and
assisted-suicide prosecutions, including those involving doctors, nurses, and
family members • A chronology shows political events and major cases of medical
euthanasia and assisted suicide over the past 100 years • A glossary explains key
terms, such as "causation," "intent," "palliative care," and "double effect" • An
interdisciplinary bibliography cites significant materials from the fields of
history, law, and sociology, as well as major medical journal articles
The Comprehensive Guide to Science and Faith William A. Dembski 2021-10-05 Science
and Faith Can—and Do—Support Each Other Science and Christianity are often
presented as opposites, when in fact the order of the universe and the complexity
of life powerfully testify to intelligent design. With this comprehensive resource
that includes the latest research, you’ll witness how the findings of scientists
provide compelling reasons to acknowledge the mind and presence of a creator.
Featuring more than 45 entries by top-caliber experts, you’ll better understand…
how scientific concepts like intelligent design are supported by evidence the
scientific findings that support the history and accounts found in the Bible the
biases that lead to scientific information being presented as a challenge—rather
than a complement—to Christianity Whether you’re looking for answers to your own
questions or seeking to explain the case for intelligent design to others, The
Comprehensive Guide to Science and Faith is an invaluable apologetic tool that
will help you explore and analyze the relevant facts, research, and theories in
light of biblical truth.
To Kill or Not to Kill John Fleming 2021-06-30 Euthanasia emerged as a talking
point for progressives and secularists in the West in the 1960s. Given that they
simply appropriated (without anyone’s permission) control of national and private
broadcasters, newspapers and university faculties, it became, eo ipso, a matter of
public controversy. Other modish enthusiasms of that period – sexual
licentiousness and psychotropic drugs for example – have long been abandoned, but
the quest for legislative sanctioning of the killing of the old and infirm and
distressed never abated; not a parliamentary year passed in one of the Australian
States, it seemed, or even at Commonwealth level, but another bill was placed on
the notice paper. Well, in the states of Victoria and Western Australia, that bill
is now an act as it is in Canada, various states in the USA, The Netherlands,
Belgium and other nation states. It has remained an Article of Faith for the left
throughout all of the decades of post-modernity – just like that other form of
authorised killing: abortion. Why is this? What is it about these issues that
evoke in the minds and imaginations of liberals and leftists an almost millenarian
enthusiasm? It required a scholar of Father Fleming’s insight and experience to
provide us with the explanation, in this, the latest and, in my view, most
important of his publications. His answer takes us to a close examination of the
real legacy of the enlightenment, and it is not the benign and rational one that
generations of us have been taught to believe in our schools. His careful
unravelling of the three centuries of the secular project from Rousseau to SafeSchools can leave us in no doubt as to what comes next if we don’t stand up for
the Christian inheritance of our institutes. It was always about power. And power
always ends up being about persecution. Father Fleming has been a priest, a
broadcaster, a controversialist and a scholar in his long and distinguished
journey through public life. His book will be essential reading for the many
Christian folk of all denominations who now understand that our age will be one
that will call upon them to be soldiers as well as servants for the church. –
Stuart H Lindsay, barrister and former federal circuit court judge
From Darwin to Hitler R. Weikart 2016-09-27 In this work, Richard Weikart explains
the revolutionary impact Darwinism had on ethics and morality. He demonstrates
that many leading Darwinian biologists and social thinkers in Germany believed
that Darwinism overturned traditional Judeo-Christian and Enlightenment ethics,
especially the view that human life is sacred. Many of these thinkers supported
moral relativism, yet simultaneously exalted evolutionary 'fitness' (especially
intelligence and health) to the highest arbiter of morality. Darwinism played a
key role in the rise not only of eugenics, but also euthanasia, infanticide,
abortion and racial extermination. This was especially important in Germany, since
Hitler built his view of ethics on Darwinian principles, not on nihilism.
Religion and Racial Progress in Twentieth-Century Britain Patrick T. Merricks
2017-07-05 This book is the first in-depth analysis of Ernest William Barnes’
Christian-eugenic philosophy: ‘bio-spiritual determinism’. As a testament to the
popularity of the movement, mid-twentieth century British eugenics is
contextualized within a remarkably diverse selection of discourses including
secular and Anglican interpretations of modernism, poverty, population, gender
equality, pacifism and racism. This begins to address the scholastic gap on
Christian eugenics while highlighting the perseverance of eugenic racism after
World War Two.
Death and Social Policy in Challenging Times Kate Woodthorpe 2016-04-08 The study
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joining a sometimes overzealous quest to maximize human freedom with a desire to
"improve" society, the euthanasia movement has been dogged by the fear that mercy
killing could be extended to persons with disabilities, handicapped newborns,
unconscious geriatric patients, lifelong criminals, and even the poor. Justified
or not, such fears have stalled the movement, as more and more Americans now
prefer better end-of-life care than wholesale changes in euthanasia laws. For
anyone trying to decide whether euthanasia offers a humane alternative to
prolonged suffering or violates the "sanctity of life," A Merciful End provides
fascinating and much-needed historical context.
The Death of Humanity Richard Weikart 2016-04-04 A book to challenge the status
quo, spark a debate, and get people talking about the issues and questions we face
as a country!
A Death of One's Own Jared Stark 2018-03-15 To be or not to be—who asks this
question today, and how? What does it mean to issue, or respond to, an appeal for
the right to die? In A Death of One’s Own, the first sustained literary study of
the right to die, Jared Stark takes up these timely questions by testing
predominant legal understandings of assisted suicide and euthanasia against
literary reflections on modern death from the nineteenth and twentieth centuries.
Rigorously interdisciplinary and lucidly argued, Stark’s wide-ranging discussion
sheds critical light on the disquieting bioethical and biopolitical dilemmas
raised by contemporary forms of medical technology and legal agency. More than a
survey or work of advocacy, A Death of One’s Own examines the consequences and
limits of the three reasons most often cited for supporting a person’s right to
die: that it is justified as an expression of personal autonomy or self-ownership;
that it constitutes an act of self-authorship, of “choosing a final chapter” in
one’s life; and that it enables what has come to be called “death with dignity.”
Probing the intersections of law and literature, Stark interweaves close
discussion of major legal, political, and philosophical arguments with revealing
readings of literary and testimonial texts by writers including Balzac, Melville,
Benjamin, and Améry. A thought-provoking work that will be of interest to those
concerned with law and humanities, biomedical ethics, cultural history, and human
rights, A Death of One’s Own opens new and suggestive paths for thinking about the
history of modern death as well as the unsettled future of the right to die.
Neo-Tories Bernhard Dietz 2018-05-31 The danger to British democracy in the
interwar period came from a different source to that which has thus far been
assumed. It came from a network of radical conservatives who challenged the
political system and sought to replace it with an authoritarian corporate state.
In this book, Bernhard Dietz provides the first systematic analysis of this
network and its members, which are called Neo-Tories. With strong links to the
European right, yet a minority back home, this group of British conservatives are
all the more fascinating today because it is on their ultimate failure that the
success of British democracy rested.
Dealing with Death Jennifer Green 2006 Dealing with Death is a comprehensive and
authoritative source of information for professionals on the procedures, laws and
cultural customs that should be observed when someone dies. This completely
updated and expanded second edition takes into account the recent changes in UK
law and the impact of the Harold Shipman and Alder Hey enquiries. Clear guidance
is provided on all the legal, technical and forensic procedures surrounding death,
including: * medical certification of cause of death * coroner's enquiries *
autopsy * organ and tissue donation * burial and cremation * exhumation. The
authors give insights into a wide range of sensitive areas, such as dignified care
for the dying and considerations for the bereaved, the particular issues that
arise when a baby dies, and the appropriate handling of death from AIDS. Part 3
provides an overview of a wide range of cultural and religious death rites and the
implications of religious beliefs on blood transfusions, terminal care and
euthanasia. This professional handbook is a key text for coroners, lawyers,
police, funeral directors and clergy, as well as healthcare professionals,
palliative care workers, social care professionals and students.
A History of Palliative Care, 1500-1970 Michael Stolberg 2017-04-28 This book on
the history of palliative care, 1500-1970 traces the historical roots of modern
palliative care in Europe to the rise of the hospice movement in the 1960s. The
author discusses largely forgotten premodern concepts like cura palliativa and
euthanasia medica and describes, how patients and physicians experienced and dealt
with terminal illness. He traces the origins of hospitals for incurable and dying
patients and follows the long history of ethical debates on issues like truthtelling and the intentional shortening of the dying patients’ lives and the
controversies they sparked between physicians and patients. An eye opener for
anyone interested in the history of ethical decision making regarding terminal
care of critically ill patients.
The Good Euthanasia Guide, 2004 Derek Humphry 2004 Now comes another book from
DerekHumphry, "The Good Euthanasia Guide Book 2004:Where, What, and Who in Choices
in Dying."It is 192 pages of vital information about assistedsuicide and
euthanasia. All the world's organizationsare listed, a summary of international
law, a filmography, and a bibliography. Chapters explain the Oregon law, the
imprisonment of Dr. Jack Kevorkian, and debate the question of whether mentally
ill people and the elderly sick should be permitted a 'peaceful pill.' A companion
book to the bestselling 'Final Exit'.
Bioethics in Historical Perspective Sarah Ferber 2013-11-28 How influential has
the Nazi analogy been in recent medical debates on euthanasia? Is the history of
eugenics being revived in modern genetic technologies? And what does the tragic
history of thalidomide and its recent reintroduction for new medical treatments
tell us about how governments solve ethical dilemmas? Bioethics in Historical
Perspective shows how our understanding of medical history still plays a part in
clinical medicine and medical research today. With clear and balanced explanations
of complex issues, this extensively documented set of case studies in biomedical
ethics explores the important role played by history in thinking about modern
medical practice and policy. This book provides student readers with up-to-date
information about issues in bioethics, as well as a guide to the most influential
ethical standpoints. New twists added to well-known stories will engage those more
familiar with the challenging field of contemporary bioethics.
Physician-Assisted Death in Perspective Stuart J. Youngner 2012-07-30 This book is
the first comprehensive report and analysis of the Dutch euthanasia experience
over the last three decades. In contrast to most books about euthanasia, which are
written by authors from countries where the practice is illegal and therefore
practiced only secretly, this book analyzes empirical data and real-life clinical
behavior. Its essays were written by the leading Dutch scholars and clinicians who
shaped euthanasia policy and who have studied, evaluated, and helped regulate it.
Some of them have themselves practiced euthanasia. The book will contribute to the
world literature on physician-assisted death by providing a comprehensive
examination of how euthanasia has been practiced and how it has evolved in one
specific national and cultural context. It will greatly advance the understanding
of euthanasia among both advocates and opponents of the practice.
By Their Fruits Ann Farmer 2008 Though controversial in subject, By Their Fruits
presents an important examination of not only the history of abortion legislation
but also the history and impact of the Eugenics movement.
Merciful Release ? 1995
Hitler’s Ethic R. Weikart 2009-07-20 In this book, Weikart helps unlock the
mystery of Hitler's evil by vividly demonstrating the surprising conclusion that
Hitler's immorality flowed from a coherent ethic. Hitler was inspired by
merciful-release-a-history-of-the-british-euthanasia-movement-c-1870-1970

evolutionary ethics to pursue the utopian project of biologically improving the
human race.
Paradise Mislaid Jeffrey Burton Russell 2006-05-01 The Christian concept of heaven
flourished for almost two millennia, but it has lost much of its power in the last
hundred years. Indeed today even theologians tend to avoid the topic. But heaven
has always been a central tenet of the Christian faith, writes Jeffrey Burton
Russell. If there is no heaven, no resurrection of the dead, the entire Christian
story makes no sense. In this stimulating book, Russell sets out to rehabilitate
heaven by forcefully attacking a series of ideas that have made belief in heaven,
not to mention belief in God, increasingly difficult for modern people. Russell
provides elegant and persuasive refutations of arguments ranging from the idea
that science has disproved the existence of the supernatural, to the notion that
biblical criticism has emptied the scripture of meaning. Along the way, as Russell
looks at the ideas of Charles Darwin and Herbert Spencer, Mark Twain and Alfred
Lord Tennyson, Marx and Freud, and a host of others, he sheds light not only on
the history of Christian thought, but on the process of secularization in the
West. One by one, Russell refutes these anti-religious ideologies, pinpointing the
deficiencies of their reasoning. Throughout the book, Russell invites the reader,
whatever his or her beliefs, to take the concept of heaven seriously both as a
worldview in itself and as one with enormous influence on the world. It is a book
that will be welcomed by thinking Christians, who often feel beleaguered by the
forces of modernity and sometimes find it hard to defend their own beliefs.
Hospice Ethics Timothy W. Kirk 2014 This book is the first comprehensive
collection devoted to analyzing distinctive ethical issues arising in the delivery
of hospice care and designed to promote best ethical practices for hospice care
professionals and organizations.
A Short History of British Medical Ethics Andreas-Holger Maehle 2022-06-29 We all
rely on doctors and they go through one of the most vigorous training regimes on
the planet, but it wasn't always this way. The tremendous scale of medical ethics
which now exists has benefited doctors and wider society, but few know how these
rules came to be. Andreas-Holger Maehle, Professor of History of Medicine and
Medical Ethics at Durham University's Department of Philosophy, Centre for the
History of Medicine and Disease, and Wolfson Research Institute, has written this
engaging and often riveting history of British medical ethics. From communication
with patients all the way through to hard moral choices, this book will provoke
debate amongst doctors, nurses, lawyers, academics and other interested people all
around the world.
The Routledge History of Death since 1800 Peter N. Stearns 2020-10-13 The
Routledge History of Death Since 1800 looks at how death has been treated and
dealt with in modern history – the history of the past 250 years – in a global
context, through a mix of definite, often quantifiable changes and a complex,
qualitative assessment of the subject. The book is divided into three parts, with
the first considering major trends in death history and identifying widespread
patterns of change and continuity in the material and cultural features of death
since 1800. The second part turns to specifically regional experiences, and the
third offers more specialized chapters on key topics in the modern history of
death. Historical findings and debates feed directly into a current and
prospective assessment of death, as many societies transition into patterns of
ageing that will further alter the death experience and challenge modern
reactions. Thus, a final chapter probes this topic, by way of introducing the
links between historical experience and current trajectories, ensuring that the
book gives the reader a framework for assessing the ongoing process, as well as an
understanding of the past. Global in focus and linking death to a variety of major
developments in modern global history, the volume is ideal for all those
interested in the multifaceted history of how death is dealt with in different
societies over time and who want access to the rich and growing historiography on
the subject. Chapter 1 of this book is freely available as a downloadable Open
Access PDF under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0
license at
https://tandfbis.s3-us-west-2.amazonaws.com/rt-files/docs/Open+Access+Chapters/978
0429028274_oachapter1.pdf.
The Safest Shield Igor Judge 2015-11-19 This selection of lectures, essays and
speeches by Lord Judge, nearly all written when he was Lord Chief Justice of
England and Wales, brings together his analysis of a wide range of topics which
underpin the administration of justice and the rule of law. Apart from a few
personal reflections, the discussion ranges from the development of our
constitutional arrangements to matters of continuing constitutional uncertainty,
with observations about different aspects of the court process and the discharge
of judicial responsibilities. Based on Lord Judge's experience in the law and a
deep interest in history, this selection offers sometimes uncomfortable, sometimes
amusing, but always stimulating reading, and will provoke thoughtful reflection on
and better understanding of the arrangements by which we are governed and the
practical application of the rule of law.
The Oxford Handbook of the History of Medicine Mark Jackson 2011-08-25 In three
sections, the Oxford Handbook of the History of Medicine celebrates the richness
and variety of medical history around the world. It explore medical developments
and trends in writing history according to period, place, and theme.
Leaving Anthony Stavrianakis 2020-04-28 The first book length anthropological
study of voluntary assisted dying in Switzerland, Leaving is a narrative account
of five people who ended their lives with assistance. Stavrianakis places his
observations of the judgment to end life in this way within a larger inquiry about
how to approach and understand the practice of assisted suicide, which he
characterizes as operating in a political, legal, and medical “parazone,” adjacent
to medical care and expertise. Frequently, observers too rapidly integrate
assisted suicide into moral positions that reflect sociological and psychological
commonplaces about individual choice and its social determinants. Leaving engages
with core early twentieth-century psychoanalytic and sociological texts arguing
for a contemporary approach to the phenomenon of voluntary death, seeking to learn
from such conceptual repertoires, as well as to acknowledge their limits. Leaving
concludes on the anthropological question of how to account for the ethics of
assistance with suicide: to grasp the actuality and composition of the ethical
work that goes on in the configuration of a subject, one who is making a judgment
about dying, with other participants and observers, the anthropologist included.
Mere Believers Marc Baer 2013-10-29 Does God use flawed people despite their
shortcomings? Mere Believers tells the stories of eight remarkable men and women
living in tumultuous times, revealing surprising and inspirational answers.
William Wilberforce defined Christian as "a pilgrim travelling on business through
a strange country." In Mere Believers, historian Marc Baer examines eight
Christian figures from the past, indicating how their conversion not only directed
them to new vocations ("travelling on business"), but also impacted in profoundly
positive ways the society and culture of that "strange country" they called home.
The book reveals how faithful lives can have revolutionary consequences, offering
poignant models for vocational discernment and spiritual formation. Mere Believers
helps readers engage our own times better by bringing them into conversation with
courageous Christians of the past. The subjects represent a variety of Christian
traditions. They are male and female, black and white, English, Welsh, Scottish,
and an African immigrant. Mere Believers reveals how what we believe is the legacy
of what they achieved, that some of the best minds and hearts in the past have
been committed, culturally wise Christians, and in turn how their lives and
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Some of these visionaries — such as Robert Owen, Edward Bulwer-Lytton, Edward
Bellamy, William Morris, Ebenezer Howard, and H. G. Wells — are enduringly famous,
while others were street vendors or amateur chemists who have been all but
forgotten. Together, they fashioned strange and beautiful imaginary worlds built
of synthetic gemstones, lacy metal colonnades, and unbreakable glass, staffed by
robotic servants and teeming with flying carriages. As varied as their futuristic
visions could be, Walker reveals how most of them were unified by a single,
desperate plea: for humanity to have a future worth living, we must abandon our
smoky, poor, chaotic Babylonian cities for a life in shimmering gardens.
Mercy and British Culture, 1760-1960 James Gregory 2021-11-04 Spanning over 2
centuries, James Gregory's Mercy and British Culture, 1760 -1960 provides a widereaching yet detailed overview of the concept of mercy in British cultural
history. While there are many histories of justice and punishment, mercy has been
a neglected element despite recognition as an important feature of the 18thcentury criminal code. Mercy and British Culture, 1760-1960 looks first at mercy's
religious and philosophical aspects, its cultural representations and its
embodiment. It then looks at large-scale mobilisation of mercy discourses in
Ireland, during the French Revolution, in the British empire, and in warfare from
the American war of independence to the First World War. This study concludes by
examining mercy's place in a twentieth century shaped by total war, atomic bomb,
and decolonisation.

worldviews have shaped our own--including, paradoxically, those who reject
Christianity.
Assisted Suicide: The Liberal, Humanist Case Against Legalization K. Yuill
2013-03-05 This book presents an atheistic case against the legalization of
assisted suicide. Critical of both sides of the argument, it questions the
assumptions behind the discussion. Yuill shows that our attitudes towards suicide
– not euthanasia – are most important to our attitudes towards assisted suicide.
Darwinian Evolution and Classical Liberalism Stephen C. Dilley 2013-05-02
Darwinian Evolution and Classical Liberalism brings together a collection of new
essays that examine the multifaceted ferment between Darwinian biology and
classical liberalism.
Victorian Visions of Suburban Utopia Nathaniel Robert Walker 2020-11-17 The rise
of suburbs and disinvestment from cities have been defining features of life in
many countries over the course of the twentieth century. In Victorian Visions of
Suburban Utopia, Nathaniel Walker asks: why did we abandon our dense, complex
urban places and seek to find "the best of the city and the country" in the
flowery suburbs? While looking back at the architecture and urban design of the
1800s offers some answers, Walker argues that a great missing piece of the story
can be found in Victorian utopian literature. The replacement of cities with hightech suburbs was repeatedly imagined and breathlessly described in the socialist
dreams and science-fiction fantasies of dozens of British and American authors.
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